
 

                                                                                                              CIR3/14.05.24 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

We would like to remind you that The New Indian School, Umm Al Quwain, maintains a 

strict policy regarding social media and mobile phone usage. As per our guidelines, 

students are not permitted to have social media accounts, and the use of mobile phones 

during school hours is prohibited. This policy is aimed at fostering a focused learning 

environment and ensuring the safety and well-being of our students. We appreciate 

your cooperation in reinforcing these guidelines at home. For any inquiries, please feel 

free to contact us. 

Warm regards, 

Dr. Saifudheen P Hamsa 

Principal 

The New Indian School, Umm Al Quwain 

 


